
 
 

To:  AmeriHealth Caritas District of Columbia Providers 

Date:   October 19, 2021 

Subject: Grubb’s Pharmacy Participating Locations Update 
 

You were previously sent a notice stating that Grubb’s NW Specialty Pharmacy would no longer be 

serving AmeriHealth Caritas District of Columbia (DC) enrollees. Please note two important clarifications 

below. 

 Effective September 4, 2021, Grubb’s NW Specialty Pharmacy, located at 1517 17th Street NW, 

no longer provides specialty pharmacy services to AmeriHealth Caritas DC enrollees. Enrollees 

can still use this pharmacy for regular prescriptions. 

 

 There are no changes to the services enrollees can receive from other Grubb’s locations, which 

include: 

o Grubb’s Southeast Pharmacy and Mini Mart, 1800 Martin Luther King Jr. Avenue SE, 

20020 

o Grubb’s Pharmacy, 326 East Capitol Street NE, 20003 

 

If you have any questions about this communication, please contact Pharmacy Services at 1-888-602- 

3741 (TTY 1-888-989-0073). 




